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Pamela Martin

From: Eric White 
Sent: January 30, 2018 6:15 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Development Variance Permit Application No. 00200 Lot 12 Section 4      Victoria 

District Plan 11117

Dear Victoria, 
 
As a resident and pedestrian commuter of this area, I would very much like for there to be sidewalks on this section of 
Kings Rd.  How does this variance contribute to that aim? 
 
Thanks, 
 
Eric White. 
 
 
 
 




